From: hcpep75

To: Connet, John

Cc: Hall Waddell; Steve Dozier; kengordon@bellsouth.net
Subject: Tree Ordinance Committee

Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 11:33:35 AM

Be Advised: This email originated from outside of the Hendersonville network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi John,

As we discussed earlier today, we would like to request that an additional representative from
the business community be appointed to the Tree Ordinance Committee. We would like to
request that Ken Gordon be appointed. I have spoken with Ken and he agrees to serve if
appointed. Thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter.

Susan Frady, Executive Director
PEP

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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